
MEMORANDUM 

May 26, 2023 

 

TO:  Securities Exchange Act Release No. 34-94866 (SR-MEMX-2021-10)  

FROM: Robert Fisher  
  Office of Commissioner Mark T. Uyeda  
 
RE:  Meeting with Representatives of MEMX  

On May 26, 2023, Counsel to Commissioner Mark T. Uyeda, Robert Fisher, had a meeting with 
MEMX; the attendees met virtually. The MEMX representatives in attendance consisted of: 

• Adrian Griffiths, Head of Market Structure, MEMX  
• Anders Franzon, General Counsel, MEMX  

Among other matters, the participants discussed the MEMX comment letter filed in connection 
with the Securities Exchange Act Release No. 34-94866 (SR-MEMX-2021-10) proposed rule 
change. The proposal was further amended by MEMX; see Securities Exchange Act Release No. 
94189 (February 8, 2022), 87 FR 8305 (February 14, 2022).    
 


